
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
          

           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Mrs. Heiting’s Classroom Newsletter  

I cannot believe the first week of October is 
upon us already!  This school year is already 
taking off and flying by!   
 
Last week we enjoyed learning about the 
changes our environment goes through when 
the seasons change from summer to autumn.  
We were also excited to continue our study 
of the letter A!   
 
This week we continue on our journey 
through the alphabet.  We will be studying 
the letter “b.”  As before, please help guide 
your child by having them choose a show-
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Our theme this week is: B is for Bears!  
Show-and-tell will be on Wednesday as 
usual.  Please send a teddy bear with your 
child on THURSDAY for an activity.  Thank 
you!  

and-tell item that begins with the letter “B.”  
 
Thanks for all your support and 
reinforcement at home!  It’s great to hear 
the kids’ stories about things you do as a 
family (reading, reviewing our songs, etc.) 
 
Hope everyone had a great weekend, looking 
forward to another great week! 

 

Mrs. Heiting 

Homecoming Week Festivities 

Website Info 

 

The preschool students are invited to 

participate with the rest of the school in the 

different themes each day this week (see the 

information sheet sent home by the school 

last week or the website).  If you choose to 

have your child dress according to the theme, 

please make sure they are wearing 

appropriate play clothes underneath their 

themed clothing choice, or send clothes to 

school if they get tired of wearing their outfit 

throughout the day.  Thanks! ☺ 

 

PP RR EESS CCHHOOOOLL   

NN EEWWSS   

Please check the website 

(www.hshawks.com) for updated preschool 

information!  My weekly newsletter is 

uploaded each week.  We also try to submit 

photos of some activities we are doing in 

the classroom!  We get to spend every day 

with your child; it’s only fair we share with 

you what we’ve been up to in the 
classroom! ☺  

Song of the Week 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, turn around, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, touch the ground, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, reach up high, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, touch the sky, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, bend down low, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, touch your toes, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, go to bed, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, rest your head, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, turn out the lights, 
Teddy bear, teddy bear, say "good night 
 
Other actions can be added to continue the 
song.  It’s a great way to practice following 
directions! 


